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REPORT OF THE PLANNING COMMITTF-K 
The work of the planning committee during the past year has been ar~ 

effort to correlate as much as possible the work of the various committees 
of the Society. L~tters were sent out to the chairmen of the vari- 
ous committees last fall and several times since. I t  appears that on account 
of the great amount of business of the several laboratories that it has been 
very difficult to get results of the committee together in time so as to em- 
body them in a complete report. 

The Committee on Basic Research, Mr. Barrows, Chairman, made a 
very full report, covering practically the same ground as that published irt 
the Cotton Oil Press last fall. Mr. Malowan has turned ha a very satisfac- 
tory report on seed analysis. The reports of the other committees have 
been more or less held up and will be presented at the meeting by the 
several chairmen of committee. 

The chairman of this committee feels that he has not been able to give 
to this work the care and attention which it deserves, and would like to 
suggest appointment of a new chairman. A man has already been picked 
out, who is particularly qualified not only by experience but on account of  
laboratory and research facilities, and it is trusted that our new president 
will prevail upon him to accept the chairmanship of this important com- 
mittee for the coming year. 

DAVID WESSON, Chairman 
May 6, 1926. 


